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South Buffalo Charter School 

Weekly Newsletter – October 9, 2025 

Dear SBCS Families, 

We are sending out the weekly newsletter a day early as our annual Fall Fest 

is tomorrow!  This is one of our biggest events of the year, and we are 

incredibly excited!  Also, a reminder that there is no school on Monday, 

October 13th for Indigenous Peoples/Italian Heritage Day. As always, we want 

to make sure everyone is aware of upcoming events: 

• Our next PTA meeting is October 22nd at 6:00 PM.  Stop on by and sign 

up to join our PTA! 

 

• Spirit Week / Red Ribbon Week will be October 27th-31st! Details will be 

coming out, but the Halloween Parade and PTO Trunk or Treat will be 

on the 31st. 

 

• SBCS has teamed up with MySchoolBucks, an online service where you 

can easily and securely pay for school means using a credit/debit card 

or electronic check.  Please take a look at the attached information to 

see how that can be done. 

 

• Please join us at our Mental Health Night on Wednesday 10/15 from 5:30 
- 7:30pm.  We will have a number of agencies from the community with 
info on services they can provide your family; activities to teach coping 
strategies; and presentations by the Family Help Center about their 
Youth Empowerment Leadership program and O'Shei Children's 
Psychiatry Center about suicide prevention and mental wellness. 

 

Have a great weekend!  

SBCS Administration 

 

 

 

Game Prediction 

Buffalo 31 

Atlanta 17 
 


